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The information is self-reported, is taken verbatim from 
submitted
forms, may change from year-to-year, and is by no means 
conclusive or all-inclusive as school administrators may
not report offering a special needs program. In addition, what is 
available one year may not be the following year
due to staff changes. Therefore, the list is, by its very nature, 
incomplete and may not be reliable in some instances. https://www.state.gov/wp-content/uploads/2019/08/2017-Special-Needs-List.pdf
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